
 
 

Ekurhuleni pledges to fight attacks on foreign nationals 

By Jabob Molete: GCIS, Gauteng 

Trade and Industry Deputy Minister Mzwandile Masina, Ekurhuleni Executive Mayor 
Mondli Gungubele and Gauteng Legislature Deputy Speaker Uhuru Moiloa attended a 
stakeholder engagement dialogue on 22 April. The objective was to mobilise various 
stakeholders to condemn and support initiatives aimed at curbing attacks on foreign 
nationals in the City of Ekurhuleni. A pledge was signed in support of  government 
campaign: “We are One Humanity” which seeks to advance social cohesion, national and 
international solidarity to end attack on foreign nationals.  

 

 

Children from Rose of Hope Early Childhood Development joins thousands to call 
for peace. 

 



 

 

Executive Mayor Gungubele condemns attacks on foreign nationals and urges 
everyone to advance social cohesion. 

Gauteng Legislature Deputy Speaker Moiloa added his voice to condemn all forms 
of discrimination. 



 

Various stakeholders and community members attending the dialogue. 

 

Deputy Minister Masina addressing the public at the event.  



 

Executive Mayor Gungubele pledging to advance social cohesion by signing the 
pledge.  

 

Deputy Minister Masina signing the pledge.  

 



 

Interfaith Chairperson Pastor Xola Nzo, Deputy Speaker Moiloa, Executive Mayor 
Gungubele and Deputy Minister Masina after signing the  pledge. 

 

Five-year-old Kutlwano from Rose of Hope signing the pledge. 



 

People came in numbers to support the dialogue and show solidarity against 
attacks on foreign nationals. 

 

Pledge after being signed by attendees.  


